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Greetings! 
 
 Over the summer in worship we made our way through the book of Genesis focusing on 
stories of family relations and how the “first family” of God treated each other. If you came 
for even one Sunday during those 13 weeks you’ll know that they definitely weren’t perfect 
people, but God worked in spite of their actions - in the end striving for reconciliation. Our 
next sermon series beginning on September 10th is somewhat a continuation to our summer 
series. I left a challenge at the end of the series focusing on trying to let our actions be in line 
with the reconciling work of God - but now we need to take that a step further! 
 The capacity for love to overcome all obstacles is easier to believe when talking about 
two people who want to be together, but can be especially challenging when thinking of 
ourselves and someone we don’t want to be with, especially someone who has hurt or be-
trayed us. Yet our ability to overcome conflict within ourselves and find peace (despite what 
others may do) is an incredible opportunity to reflect the unconditional love of Jesus Christ, 
who loves us despite the ways we have failed. This four-week series offers practical guidance 
(largely from the Old Testament) to equip our members to practice the kind of enemy love 
Jesus preached. 
 We will also be kicking off our “Learning to Love our Enemies” series by participating in 
the ELCA’s “God’s Work, Our Hands” day of service that same day. This will primarily be held 
at Salem, but Siloa members are welcome to help out as well if you’d like. I am currently 
working to plan service projects to show love to our neighbors in need, so stay tuned to see 
the different ways that you can help serve after worship that day. 
 If you happen to not be able to help when the projects are announced, either due to 
schedule or physical ability, feel free to engage in a service project of your own! By loving 
and serving our neighbors, we are following through with the challenge I presented to be a 
part of the reconciling work of God. If we truly are the hands of God in the world, we are a 
vital piece of the reconciliation puzzle. No work, no matter how small, done with God’s rec-
onciliation in mind, is too insignificant. 
 As school starts back up again for the year we look forward to starting our Christian 
Education opportunities as well. Sunday School will begin again in September and Sparks and 
Confirmation will start meeting for class in October. Stay tuned to the newsletter and other 
announcements to find out more about the ways the kids can be involved here at church. 
 I pray you had a wonderful summer, I know I sure did! I thoroughly enjoyed our summer 
county park walks - they were quite the hit this year! Thanks to all of you that came to 
fellowship and walk in God’s creation together. It was so fun to see folks from the two 
churches coming together, as well as supporting all the kids that came along for the walks as 
well. 
 We will be planning some fall walks probably in October to view the changing leaves, 
but for now I encourage you to get out and enjoy the beauty of God in nature as much as you 
can. As you know, we live in such a beautiful part of the state, filled with lots of natural 
resources and wildlife to enjoy - while you’re out and about, give thanks to God for the beau-
ty of the earth and all that inhabits it - including you! 

    September, 2023 
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DATE GREETERS & USHERS LAY READER 
COMMUNION  

ASST 
ALTAR GUILD 

Aug 6 Keith Engstrom & TBD Bev Ramey Bev Ramey Shirley Illg 

Aug 13 Luther & Roxanne Carlson Bev Larsen Bev Ramey Alaina Norby 

Aug 20 Albert & Vicky Lubenow Bev Ramey Bev Ramey Annie Johnson 

Aug 27 Albert & Vicky Lubenow Sharon Erickson Bev Ramey Alaina Norby 

We lift up in prayer: 
 

We hold up DeeDee Johnson, Vicki Wendberg, Lisa Gardner,              
Lucille Asmund, Todd Boser in special prayers this month.  

Finance Information 

Month Month 
Budgeted 

Giving Monthly 
Difference  

Year to 
Date 

 1st Quarter   + $1,901 

 2nd Quarter   +$3,934 

July $8,663 $6,902 -$2,037 +$1,897 

COMMENTS:  Busy summer week-
ends for everyone!  As you enjoy the 
end of summer, consider sending in 
or dropping off your church contribu-
tion or sign up for electronic giving 
through Vanco.  Authorization forms 
available in the file outside of the of-
fice door. 

Sunday School is open to age 3-Grade 6.  The children 
will sit with  family during worship and leave to Sun-
day School right after the Children’s sermon.  The 
starting date will be determined by our volunteer status. 
 
SPARKS Wednesdays will begin on October 4th, 
6:15-7:30 PM for ages 3-Grade 6.  It is held the 1st and 
3rd Wednesdays of each month. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Sandy Quale at 763.389.5619 or 612.819.4425. 

The Sunday School program needs your help for the months of September 
and October.  Usually this position rotates between a few individuals.  Howev-
er, this year we are short a couple for the first couple of months.  Please 
prayerfully consider volunteering your time to teach our children ages 3-
Grade 6.  Contact Sandy Quale if you would be able to help us.  Her number 
is 612.819.4425 or 763.389.5619. 
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We will be assisting a congregation member with projects around his home and yard that 
need completion as well as his neighbor who needs help stacking wood.   
We will leave after fellowship time.  

Bring some basic tools and your work clothes!   
 

Thanks in advance for helping with this ministry! 
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Salem Lutheran Church 
4638 381st Ave NW 
Dalbo, MN 55017 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: www.salemlutherandalbo.com 
Facebook:Salem Lutheran Church Dalbo  

Set office hours: 
 

Wendy, Church Secretary 
Wednesdays from 4pm—6pm 

 

Doors may be locked, simply call or knock and 

she will unlock the door for you. 
If you need access to church outside of these 

hours, please call 763.286.6845. 

 

Pastor Mary can meet with you via appoint-

ment.  Please call her at 507.525.3909 See inside for additional information! 


